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Oregon has lost over 300K acres of farmland in the last five years. The demographic 

of farmers is largely white, male, and aging. We are blessed with bountiful soil, 

waters, and forests, and we need people who are willing to work that land in order to 

maintain any semblance of food independence in Oregon. We should support this 

modest ask that will support multiple income streams for family farmers trying to 

make ends meet.  Please pass this law.  


